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Many excited things happened in the last twelve months.  Here are some: 
 

1. The 2014 DCA Fall Potluck and General Membership Meeting was held on Saturday, October 18, 2014 
at the Stonegate Country Club. About 80 guests, including DCA members, families, and friends enjoyed 
ice-breaker games and delicious foods served at the event.   

 
2. We held elections for officers and new officers for 2014 - 2016 are: Yihua Zhang and Frances Leung - 

Co-presidents, Jenny Chen - Vice President, Lillian Ja - Treasurer, and Ping Wang - Secretary.   
 

3. DCA Hiking trip on October 4, 2014 at UC Davis Stebbins-Cold Canyon Reserve with lunch afterwards 
in Winters.  About 20 DCA members, friends and family participated.  

 
4. The Davis Chinese Association awarded $5,100 in scholarships to seven graduating Davis High School 

seniors at its sixth annual scholarship awards reception May 17, 2014 at International House in Davis. 
The recipients’ applications included an essay about growing up as a Chinese-American in the United 
States.   The recipients were Zhongxia Yan, Davis Chinese Association Scholarship; Jacqueline 
Liu, Leslie and Gregory Chin Memorial Scholarship; Daniel Zhu, Ying Yung Tsao Memorial 
Scholarship; Amy Jiang, Annie Tsao Van Memorial Scholarship; Zequn Zhao, Shang Fa Yang 
Memorial Scholarship; Brandon Lin, Wen-Tze Hwang Memorial Scholarship; and Robert Li, Lee-Jing 
Chen Memorial Scholarship. 

 
SAVE THE DATE  

 
1. DCA New Year Banquet – March 14, 2015 at 6:00pm at Asian Pearl Restaurant 

• Please see invitation for details. 
 
 
2. DCA Scholarship Application - Due April 1, 2015 

• DCA Scholarship Application – available on our website and at Davis Senior High School Career Center. 
 
 
3. DCA Scholarship Reception – May 16, 2015, 2:00-4:00pm at International House in Davis 

• Join us as we honor our 2015 Scholarship Recipients with their families.  
 
 
4. We would like to have more Hiking Trips 

• Stay tuned and we will send out details later. 
 
 
The Davis Chinese Association was formed in 1965 and continues to welcome everyone with 
an interest in sharing Chinese culture. In 2004, the association raised more than $20,000 for a 
Scholarship Endowment Fund and began awarding scholarships annually since 2005. 
For more information, visit http://groups.dcn.org/dca or email davis.chinese.association@gmail.com. 


